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Term 1 has been a busy and productive start to the year.
Our students have shown great enthusiasm for their
learning, and it has been a pleasure to witness the
positive energy in classrooms and throughout our
school.
The ongoing support from our school community, and
beyond, has been invaluable. The generosity and
commitment demonstrated truly reflect how much
Woolomin students are valued. On behalf of both staff
and students, we extend a big thank you.
Please remember that ANZAC Day falls on the last
Friday of the holidays. It is a day to honour and
remember the brave men and women who served and
sacrificed for our country. Students will have the
opportunity to take part in the Nundle ANZAC Day
March. Full details are included in this newsletter.
With Easter just around the corner, this holiday provides
a well-deserved break for all. I encourage our students
and families to take this time to rest and recharge.
Wishing everyone a happy and safe holiday!
Kylie Burford 
Principal 
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Merit Card Merit Card Merit Card Bronze Silver Gold 

Stella Elphick William Adams Harlee Patrick 

Harlee Patrick Creed Lubke

Creed Lubke

Tim Meredith 

MERIT CERTIFICATE

AWARDS

Awarded to-  William
Adams

For- Consistently
using impeccable
manners and
demonstrating
respect to staff and
peers

Awarded to-  Harlee
Patrick

For- Using effective
strategies when
decoding tricky
words. 

Awarded to-
McKenna White

For-  Application and
effort in all learning
areas. 

MERIT CERTIFICATE

MERIT CERTIFICATE

Principal’s Award

Woolomin Public School Positive Behaviour and Academic Achievement
Award System for this week 

MERIT CERTIFICATE

Woolomin School has a positive award system 

 that acknowledges students for their academic
progress and achievement and positive behaviour. 

Showing exceptional behaviour and hard work is
awarded one blue Merit Card. 

 5 blue Merit Cards are awarded with a Bronze
Award.

10 blue Merit Cards are awarded with a Silver Award.
 

 15 blue Merit Cards are awarded with a Gold Award.
 

20 blue Merit Cards are awarded with a Platinum
Banner Award.
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Upcoming Events 
Anzac Day March in Nundle- 25th of

April (during the school holidays)

Students are to meet Miss J and Mrs

White outside Nundle Hall at 10:30 am. 

Year 6 Students who are attending will

be delivering speeches about ANZAC

day at the memorial ceremony. 

Term 2 

Students Return for Term 2 (in winter

uniform)- 30th of April

Selective schools test- 2nd of May

School Sleepover- 8th-9th of May

Healthy Harold- 21st of May 

Simultaneous Storytime- 22nd of May

Música Viva Excursion- 28th of May 
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Harmony Day
At 9am we left to go to Dungowan

school for Harmony day. As we arrived

we were welcomed and shown where to

put our bags. We joined Dungowan

students to discuss what Harmony day

was all about. Year 3-6 Went to the oval

and groups 1-2 stayed at the school

grounds. Y6 did 5 mini games and Y5 did

hoops, scissors, paper, rock and Y4 did

sand painting with Y3. Once recess came

we walked back up to the school. We got

to eat recess and after that the older

boys had to run and retrieve all

Woolomin PS bags because it was

beginning to rain slightly. Next 1-3 went

and did all activities on the oval. Y6 did

swans out of paper plates. Y4-5 did

origami kitsune. Then we swapped over.

After it was over we had our lunch meals

with 1-2 sausages and 1 popper and 1 ice

pole and they had a cake and muffin

store that people donated. Once we

were all done we headed back on to the

bus. And drove 34 minutes to school and

we got ready for home time. By Tim

Meredith Year 6
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Debating Workshop
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Bigibila News

Yurrandaali News

In the Bigibila class we do lots and lots
of learning. We have been learning
about sounds and rhymes. Creed and I
work together and we do lots of writing,
I can sound out some words all by
myself. But sometimes Miss B helps me
a little bit. Creed and I think that school
is way better than holidays and we love
working with Miss B. 
By Stella Elphick 
Kingergarten

This week in Yurrandaali class we have
been doing our look, say, cover, write,
check and soundwaves spelling with a
focus on the O sound. At 10:00 we do a 5
minute workout or 5 minutes running
around the oval to improve our fitness
and after that we watch Orangutan
Jungle School or Little Lunch. We also all
finished publishing our pocket books. In
the middle session we did math
challenge ladders and the make a
thousand game. By Tyson Olive Year 6 

On Tuesday, the 8th of April, year 6
went to Nemingha Public School for a
debating workshop. We drove there in
Miss J's car. It was very tight in the back
of the car, but we made it. When we
got there, we went into the library and
learned how to debate with Mrs
Partington and Miss J as a helper. We
had a debate to see if zoos should be
open or closed. We had a break then
we went back into the library and
learned more about debating. We got
up and shared our affirmative
arguments with the other students and
I loved all of them. After that, it was
time to go back to school. We said
thank you to Mrs Partington. Debating
was fun; we would all love to go again. 
By William Adams Year 6 
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Will’s Fun Facts

Hair is the second fastest growing

tissue in the body. The fastest is

bone marrow 

Australia is the flattest continent

on Earth.

Your nerves travel from your feet

up to your brain as fast as a high

speed train. 
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SRC Staff car wash
On Wednesday, we all participated in a
school car wash. All the students had
to clean one car; the cars we washed
belonged to the teachers. It was
spread out throughout the day, and at
the very end, we all had to clean the
bus. We used soft-head brooms to
scrub off all the bugs. We all had fun,
and I hope we can do it again!

Jaxson Douglas Year 6

P&C 
P & C Catch Up! 
Hi Everyone
With term 1 fast approaching its end, we
thought we'd catch up all our school
Families and Community with some P&C
news 😊
We have loads of amazing Fundraisers in
the works including an Auction Dinner
Night and a good Old Fashioned Fete
planned for later in the year.
A Mother's Day Raffle will be starting at the
conclusion of our Easter Raffle. 
Krispy Kreme Doughnuts will be available
in early May 🍩
Bunnings Tamworth is holding a Family
Night TONIGHT 10th April 5-7PM. WPS P&C
will be hosting including a FREE Sausage
Sizzle, Easter Raffle Ticket Sales and the
Drawing of the Easter Raffle at 7pm 🎉
Hope to see you there!
Thank You to Everyone that has helped,
donated and supported WPS P&C this
term, every contribution is much
appreciated 
Have a Happy Easter and Safe Holidays 🐰
Jo Meredith
President 
WPS P and C



6

SRC Staff Car Wash
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Easter Hat ParadeEaster Hat ParadeEaster Hat Parade
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Community Events
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Community Events



Selective Schools
Test

Term 2 Calendar 

SDD no Students Students return

school sleepover

Healthy Harold

Musica Viva

Cross Country in 
Dungowan
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SDD no Students

Simultaneous
 Story time

Sewing Club

Sewing Club

Sewing Club

Sewing Club

Sewing Club

Sewing Club

Sewing Club

Sewing Club


